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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Christopher Tomlinson  

Address 
9650 Faith Baptist Church Road 
White Plains, MD 20695 

Phone 
2402237098  

Email 
tchris13@vt.edu 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Mandatory masking is not necessary any longer to combat the endemic Covid-19 virus. Many counties in our region with voluntary 
masking policies have similar health metrics. All the mandatory masks is doing is hurting the businesses in charles county. You are 
forcing business owners to adhere/enforce a mandate that WILL dissuade customers from patronizing their business. People are/will 
continue to spend their dollars in king george,va or st Mary's in order to shop the way they feel comfortable (without a mask). We 
have locked down, we have lowered the curve. This proposal is detrimental to the success of small businesses in our county. Please 
DO NOT support mandatory masking in charles county. It will only bring more adverse impacts to our businesses trying to dig out of 
the whole they are in. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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